
  

ENDORSEMENT POLICY 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Cuyahoga Falls Library, including its Board of Trustees in its corporate capacity, will neither 
seek, nor grant endorsements of candidates for elected office or election issues. No advocacy is 
assumed by the Library on any candidates or election issues. Library staff members and 
individual members of the Board of Trustees may issue endorsements and engage in advocacy, 
but only in their personal capacities and not as a representative of the Library. 
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